
Boost the productivity of your new employees by
preparing an outstanding onboarding experience.

90
D A Y

P L A N

TO MASTER
YOUR NEW
ROLE

M O N T H   1

TO GET YOU
FAMILIARISED

Study company’s mission, 
vision, and overarching 
strategy.
Read company’s culture 
code to learn more about 
our company culture and 
why we implement it.
Read the customer
persona overview to truly 
understand who our 
customers are, their pain 
points and how our 
product can help them.
Meet with team leader to 
learn more about 
expectations of the role.

M O N T H  2

YOUR FIRST 
CAREER STEPS 
WITH US

M O N T H  3

Putting together your
plan into action.
Deep dive into my 
company’s product 
roadmap and strategy to 
fully grasp our mission 
and vision.

BE ACCOUNTABLE 
AND TAKE 
INITIATIVE

Don’t be afraid to share 
your ideas during 
discussions. This helps
to speed up your learning 
curve and we appreciate 
your insights and fresh 
perspective on the 
company.
Be proactive and take 
initiative to resolve 
problems
Be able to juggle all 
priorities
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